
Help with the cost of Permanent Residence Cards 

The University will provide a reimbursement, up to a maximum of £65 per applicant, for the costs 

incurred by employees (contracted by 29 March 2019) and their dependants for EEA Permanent 

Residence Cards (PRCs) obtained after 1st June 2016. 

In order to claim this reimbursement, staff are required to complete the staff expenses claim form at 

the following link: 

https://www.finance.admin.cam.ac.uk/finance-staff/accounts-payable/expense-claims/expense-

forms 

Evidence of the expenditure incurred should be provided in the form of an official receipt  for the 

application or in the case of the relevant PRCs, a photocopy of the card, as per the example provided 

below from the gov.uk website. It is recognised that there will be slightly different versions of the 

card. 

 

 

Staff should add the following statement to the expenses claim form: 

“I confirm that the expenses claimed on this form have not previously been reimbursed by any other 

organisation”. 

GL Coding details should remain blank. 

The expenses claim form should be authorised by the Department Administrator / Business and 

Operations Manager (who should be an approved signatory on the Department’s Payroll list) for the 

claimant’s Department and then forwarded to EUApplicationFee@admin.cam.ac.uk for 

https://www.finance.admin.cam.ac.uk/finance-staff/accounts-payable/expense-claims/expense-forms
https://www.finance.admin.cam.ac.uk/finance-staff/accounts-payable/expense-claims/expense-forms
mailto:EUApplicationFee@admin.cam.ac.uk


reimbursement. Payment will be made through the following month’s Payroll, so that the relevant 

tax cost can be recorded and paid by the University. 

An example of the expenses claim form is provided as Appendix A.  

Any questions should be addressed to ufsenquiries@admin.cam.ac.uk. 
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